

The Spa at Liberty is committed to providing a clean and healthy environment for your safety and protection.

## We have added the following safety procedures to our protocol:

- · Providers will be wearing face masks and face shields
- Temperatures will be taken each day to ensure your provider's body temperature is below 100.4° F
- An additional 15 minutes has been added between each appointment to ensure a deep cleaning and sanitation of every touch point in the spa with EPA-registered products (handles, light switch, chairs, table, waiting room, sheets, blankets, etc.)
- Both clients and providers are required to wash their hands before every appointment
- Hand sanitizer will be provided in each treatment room, waiting room and bathroom
- Plexiglass has been added at front desk to ensure safe customer interactions
- Intake form will be sent via email in advance of your appointment
- · Providers may wear gloves during service upon client request
- Should hot stones be used in service, they will be disinfected with EPA-registered products before and after service

## **Client Protocol:**

- Face masks must always be worn
- All clients must remain 6 ft of distance from one another
- · All transactions will be charged to your account
- · We appreciate you not coming to your appointment if you feel sick
- Only one person will be permitted in the waiting room at any given time

Prior to your appointment please self-screen and answer the following questions:

In the past 24 hours, have you experienced?	
Fever of 100.4° F or higher, or a subjective fever (felt feverish)	YES NO
Cough (excluding chronic cough due to a known medical reason other than COVID-19)	YES NO
Shortness of breath	YES NO
Sore throat	YES NO
Diarrhea (excluding diarrhea due to a known medical reason other than COVID-19)	YES NO
In the past 14 days, have you had close contact with someone diagnosed with COVID-19?	YES NO
Are you under evaluation for COVID-19 (for example, are you waiting for COVID-19 test results, or have you been recently diagnosed with COVID-19)?	YES NO

If you answer **"YES"** to any of the questions above, please call the front desk at 734.665.3738 ext. 110 to cancel your appointment.